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Office Hours: M-Th 8:00 am - 4:00 pm, Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm     www.shemporia.org      

Sacred Heart of Jesus 
Catholic Church & School 
The Memo 

November 14 - 15, 2020 

 

 

"You shall love the Lord your God with all your heart,  

and with all your soul, and with all your strength, and with all your mind;  

and your neighbor as yourself." (Luke 10:27)  
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THANK YOU to all who continue to donate food or send monetary  

donations to the Ice Box!  Your generosity is overwhelming! 

Pre-packaged food pantry bags are available for pick-up  

every Sunday from 4 -5:30 p.m.  There is a limit of one bag per  
household per weekend.  To-go meals are served every  

Sunday beginning at 4 p.m. while supplies last.   

Please arrive on time.   

Masks must be worn. 
 

Saturday, 5:30 p.m. ~ in the 

church & Parish Hall as needed.  
 

Sunday, 8 a.m. ~ in the church & 

overflow in the Parish Hall. 
 

Sunday, 10 a.m. ~ in the church 
& overflow in the Parish Hall.  

Live-stream for at  
home viewers.    

At home viewers are welcome to  
participate in communion beginning 

at 11 a.m.  Please come to 

the parish hall. 

Canned Ravioli 

Applesauce 
Shelf-stable or  

Powdered Milk 
Crackers 

Granola Bars 

Tuesday, 5:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, 5:30 p.m.  
Thursday, 5:30 p.m. 

Friday, 8:15 a.m. 
Weekday Mass goers, please use 

north church entrance only.  

Food donations can be dropped off in the 
north entrance of the church during church 
open hours.  Please do not bring your food 

donation to the church office. 

Requested donations this week:  

canned vegetables, meal kits, 
instant potatoes,  

and size 3-4 diapers. 

Sunday, November 8 

84 meals served & 
37 pantry bags given 

Confessions are heard in the 

Confessional using the 
anonymous screen side only.   

No face-to-face. 
Wednesdays beginning at 6 p.m. 

& Saturdays beginning  

at 6:15 p.m.   
Please enter through the north 

church entrance and proceed to the 
church nave to pray and/or examine 

your conscience.  Penitents should 
make a line along the north church 

wall keeping distancing in mind.  

Curbside service  
every Sunday 4 - 5:30 p.m. 

Peanut Butter 

Jelly 
Canned Vegetables  

Canned Fruits 
Whole-Grain Cereal 

Pasta  

 

 

Tomato Pasta sauce  

(no glass) 
Rice  

Beans 
Mac & Cheese 

Canned Meats 

Canned Soups,  
Stews, Chili 

MAGNIFICAT is a monthly publication designed for daily use, to encourage 

both liturgical and personal prayer.  If you would like to order or renew a 
MAGNIFICAT subscription, ordering through the Sacred Heart group will save 

you over $10 off of the individual subscription price! New subscribers will  
receive their first copy in February 2021.  Sacred Heart’s MAGNIFICAT  

subscription coordinator is Terri Sturm.   

To order with the group rate, please make checks payable to Teresa B. Sturm 
in the amount of $32 by December 1.   

Label your envelope Magnificat Renewal  or Magnificat New & place it in the 
collection basket or bring to the parish office.   

The Blessed Sacrament is exposed for  
Adoration in the church  

Wednesdays from 1 p.m. to 5 p.m.   
Come spend a few minutes with our Lord. 

 

The Blessed Sacrament will not be exposed on 
Wednesday, November 25. 
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As Thanksgiving approaches, it is appropriate to express our thanks to God as the source of all 

goodness.  In fact, it is appropriate at all times!  As good stewards, we wish to take advantage of 
every opportunity to show Him our gratefulness.   With the pandemic this year, we have all had to 

rethink how we do things to stay safe and yet to continue as normally as possible.  If you are  
looking for ways to thank God as a good steward through these trying times, here are some suggestions.  
 

For those that are able to be back in church, stewardship is similar to pre-pandemic times.  Remember that donations of 

cash that are placed in the baskets cannot be tracked.  So if you want your contribution to be connected to you, use 
your regular envelope or put it in a plain envelope with your full name on the outside and seal it.  Loose checks (not in 

an envelope) placed in the collection basket are checked with our database to apply to the donor’s giving record.  Using 

your envelopes, though, is the best way to have your donation applied to your record as they have your name and ID 
number on it. 
 

If you want to send donations for various weeks for regular stewardship, you do not need to use more than one  

envelope.  Your donation(s) will be recorded as a single donation for the date it is received. 
 

If you are interested in giving to the Assistance Fund to help people who request aid in paying rent, paying utility bills or 

needing transportation, place your contribution in a plain envelope with “Assistance Fund” and your full name on the 

outside.   Similarly, if you are interested in giving to the Ice Food Pantry/Soup Kitchen, place your donation in an  
envelope marked “Ice Food Pantry”.   Remember to include your name to be able to add these donations to your giving 

record! 
 

If you want to write one check for more than one fund (or envelope), be sure to send a note or clearly mark in the 
Memo section of the check how it is to be split between funds.   That will help the money counters to record the  

donation as you wish.  
 

For parishioners that are not able to be back in church, donations can be made by using envelopes similar to the above 
and sending them by mail through the US mail or dropping them in the mail drop which is located directly to your left if 

you are standing in front of the parish office building front door.   
 

Also available as a means of giving to Sacred Heart is monthly giving through ACH or credit card.  By selecting one of 
these methods, your contribution will be automatically withdrawn from your bank account or with a credit card payment 

each month.  Simply call me at the office to get this set up as you would like. 
 

Lastly, there is the option to give through the website or the kiosk in the back of church.  These methods are integrated 
into our database, so contributions are automatically added to the parishioner’s giving record. 
 

I thank God for my parish family at Sacred Heart and as I remember all that God has done for me, I will strive to  

remember to “thank God” often in word and deed.   If you have any questions or would like more information, feel free 

to contact me.        
 

Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good: his mercy endures forever. Psalm 107:1 

 

Lois Symmonds, Business Manager 

Ms. Kellie’s preschool class & Mrs. Garriott’s kindergarten class collected pet 

items for the Buck Foundation during the month of October.   
Mrs. Garriott’s kindergarteners are pictured above.   
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Track the progress of your  

Spiritual Adoption! 

First Trimester 
After fertilization and implantation, a 

baby is at first just an embryo: two layers 
of cells from which all the organs and 

body parts will develop. Growing quickly, 
your baby is soon about the size of a 

kidney bean and constantly moving. The 

heart is  beating quickly and the        
intestines are forming. Your budding son 
or  daughter's earlobes, eyelids, mouth, 

and nose are also taking shape. 

7 weeks pregnant:  Your baby – still 

an embryo with a small tail – is  
forming hands and feet. The 

Mother’s uterus has doubled in size. 
©BabyCenter 

These local restaurants will donate a percentage of the cost of your order when you mention  

Sacred Heart School!  Thank you for supporting SHS! 

chi-em-EATs 

11 E 6th Ave., parishioner owned 
Dine-in or carryout anytime  

November 17 - 21 
Hours are:  Tue. & Wed. 11a-2:30p 

Thurs. & Fri. 11a-2:30p & 5-9p 
Sat. 11a-2:30p & 5-8p 

Additional parking available in the large lot west of 
the Civic Auditorium on Mechanic St.  

Gambino’s Pizza 

Tuesday, December 8  
from 5-8 p.m. 

Curbside & delivery only. 

Joseph Topper  

St. Luke 

SHS students dressed as saints November 2 to commemorate All Saints Day! 

Below is Ms. Hosack’s first grade saints!  

Bridget Mahoney  

St. Bridget  

Max Danler  

St. George 

Leah Sheeley  

St. Joan of Arc 

Talitha Machado  

St. Emerentiana   

Raylon Ratcliff 

St. Andrew 

Lucas Tajchman 

St. Joseph 

Ms. Hosack 

St. Gianna Molla 

https://www.babycenter.com/4-weeks-pregnant
https://www.babycenter.com/8-weeks-pregnant
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The Ice Box is  
looking for volunteers! 

 

The John & Frances Ice Soup 
Kitchen & Food Pantry operates 
every Sunday to serve those in 
need.  We are looking for more 
volunteers willing to help!  You 

will work with 4-5 other  
individuals while social distancing 
and wearing masks.  Would you 

consider volunteering?   
All volunteers must be Virtus 
trained.  Please contact the 

church office to learn more about 
Virtus training and/or  

volunteering for the Ice Box. 
 

The following volunteer  
positions are needed:  

Food prep, Servers, Greeter,  
Meal Runner 

 

You can learn more about each 
position at shemporia.org/soup-

kitchen-food-pantry 

Greetings and prayerful wishes!  This past Wednesday our community of 

14 priests and 4 support staff and another Parish of 3 Priests were  
quarantined when three members were diagnosed to have been exposed 

to Coronavirus. It caused a lot of anxiety and we had to create quick  
isolation centers around.  Yesterday 2 more members were also  

diagnosed of the virus.  We are worried for two reasons: one, our  

community is home for the sick and retired. Two, being at the Diocesan 
Headquarters there is a big staff, and several persons come to the offices 

for various reasons.  Surprisingly, the retired and elderly are still okay up 
to now. We are praying and doing all we can for their safety.   
 

Only the finalists were allowed to return to school in order to complete 

their academic year.  St. Mary's Primary is on grounds Our Lady of Fatima Parish.  
They are all required to stay in the Boarding. It is difficult and very expensive for 

the parents and the administrators. But safer and more time for the students to 
study. 
 

We request for your prayers and we assure you our prayers.   
God bless and keep you!!!! 
 

Fr. Emmanuel Tamale (November 9, 2020) 
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To reach the online giving 
page through your  

Smartphone, scan the QR 
code to the right to signup & 
start giving!  It’s never been 
so easy & convenient to play 

your part in your parish’s 
financial life! 

Altar Society   
Linda DeDonder ~ 620-412-6065 
 

Building & Grounds  
Steve Henry ~ 620-340-9586 

Fr. Brandon Farrar - extension 201 
Pastor 
fatherfarrar@shemporia.org 
 

Joan Dold - extension 255 
Director of Youth Formation 
joand@shemporia.org 
 

Michael Duryea - extension 209 
Music Director  
michaeld@shemporia.org 

Cemetery   
Dave Stout ~ 620-340-2663 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Brenda Mears ~ 620-344-2517 
shadoration@gmail.com 
 

Finance Council 
Ken Martell ~ 620-342-6039 

Sacred Heart School PTO 
Breeana Urrutia ~ 910-320-6112 
 

Scouts  (open to boys and girls) 
Marc Fusaro ~ 479-280-8525 
 

Secular Franciscans 

Fran Hudson ~ 620-342-5039  
 

Soup Kitchen/Food Pantry 
Christina Acosta-Lane ~ 620-757-5000 
 

Stewardship  
Jeffrey Williams ~ 620-343-1919 

Marcie Logsdon - extension 200 
Pastoral & Administrative Assistant 
marciel@shemporia.org 
 

Lois Symmonds - extension 204 
Business Manager 
loiss@shemporia.org 
 

Blake Vajgrt - extension 205 
Director of  Evangelization 
blakev@shemporia.org 

Darby O’Neill - extension 251 
Principal 
doneill@shemporia.org 
 

Sammy Whitmore - extension 250 
School Secretary  
swhitmore@shemporia.org 
 

Monica Barnett - 620-343-7395 
Child Care Center Director           
mbarnett@shemporia.org 

Welcome New Parishioners  Please register at the Parish Office. 
Catechumenate (RCIA)  Those  desiring to enter our faith community are welcomed into the Catechumenate to begin Christian  
Initiation. Call the parish office. 
Baptism Preparation  Congratulations on your pregnancy or new arrival!  Contact the church office regarding preparation. The  
Sacrament of Baptism is administered on the first Saturday of each month at 10:00 am.  Must be registered parishioner for at least six 
months. 
Need Help With Prayer?  Spiritual direction is available on request with Fr. Farrar, Debra Williams or Jim Krueger.  Call the parish 
office. 
Marriage Preparation  Thinking about or already engaged? We’re happy to help celebrate your love in the Sacrament of Marriage. 
Make an appointment with the pastor at least nine months prior to wedding.  

Funeral Dinner Coordinators 
Cindy Lore ~ 620-366-2374 
Staci Hamman ~ 620-366-1031 
 

Knights of Columbus  
Matthew Coleman ~ 785-475-7324 
 

Marriage Encounter  
Thomas & Megan Mahoney 
308-641-6584 

Natural Family Planning                 
Richard & Janet Haag ~ 620-341-9079 
 

Parish Endowments  
James Kessler ~ 620-344-4323 
 

Prayer Chain 
Louise Wright  ~ 620-342-8624 
 

Pro-Life  

Kellie Vajgrt ~ 308-991-6981 

Sacred Heart School Commission 
Meredith Patterson ~ 620-340-2678 
    Alumni Committee 
     Marie Guion ~ 620-341-0683 
    Auction Committee 
      Scott Tajchman ~ 620-341-9514 
    Development Committee 
     Sarah McKernan ~ 620-794-2000 
     Staci Hamman ~ 620-366-1031    

   Marketing Committee 
      Nikki Metz ~ 620-481-1346  
    Operations Committee 
      Cindy Lore ~ 620-366-2374 

Week of November 07 - 08, 2020 
 

Envelopes ...............................$5146.00 
Collection Plate………..……..……….$989.30 
Electronic Withdraw………….…….$3808.00 
Children’s Envelopes….……………...$28.25 
Online/Kiosk..............................$902.00 

Total......................$10873.55 
 
 

All Saints…………………………………..$81.50 
Building Fund…….……………..…..…$159.00 
Human Development……………….…$40.00 
Ice Box………………………………..….$120.00 
Sacred Heart School.…………….….$343.00 
The Leaven…………………………....…$26.00 

 

Thank you! 
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This Week 
Monday, November 16 
St. Margaret of Scotland; St. Gertrude, Virgin 

No Mass 
 

Tuesday, November 17 
St. Elizabeth of Hungary, Religious  

5:30 pm  †  Anton Tan Van Nguyen 
 

Wednesday, November 18 
The Dedication of the Basilicas of Sts. Peter & 
Paul, Apostles, USA; St. Rose Philippine 
Duchesne, Virgin 

5:30 pm  †  Anton Tan Van Nguyen 
  

Thursday, November 19 
Thirty-Third Thursday in Ordinary Time 

5:30 pm  † Ray & Flo Trudelle 
 

Friday, November 20 
Thirty-Third Friday in Ordinary Time 

8:15 am  Erpelding - Trear Families  
 

Saturday, November 21 
The Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

5:30 pm  †  Marjorie & Don Hagemann 
 

Sunday, November 22 
Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 

8:00 am  †  Gladys Bishop 
10:00 am  Sacred Heart Parishioners   

Mass Intentions  
Sunday, November 15 
10:00 am  Livestream Mass 
4:00 pm  Ice Box Drive-Thru 
Monday, November 16 
6:15 pm  Cub Scouts 
7:00 pm  Boy Scouts 
Tuesday, November 17 
SHS Dining Day at chi-em-EATs 
Wednesday, November 18 
SHS Dining Day at chi-em-EATs 
1:00 pm  Eucharistic Adoration till 5p, Church 
6:00 pm  Confessions 
7:00 pm  Youth Group 
7:00 pm  CYF grades 6-8 
Thursday, November 19 
SHS Dining Day at chi-em-EATs 
6:30 pm  RCIA Class, PHall 

Friday, November 20 
SHS Dining Day at chi-em-EATs 
Saturday, November 21 
SHS Dining Day at chi-em-EATs 
6:15 pm  Confessions 
Sunday, November 22 
10:00 am  Livestream Mass 
11:00 am  CYF grades K-8 
4:00 pm  Ice Box Drive-Thru 

Looking Ahead 

Confessions are heard in the  
the confessional using the 

anonymous screen side only: 
  

Wednesdays 6:00 - 6:30 p.m. 
and 

Saturdays 6:15 - 7:00 p.m. 

@sacredheartemporiaks  

Please support the  
advertisers on the back of 

The Memo.  Because of their 
generosity this  

publication is at no cost to 
the parish! 

Recordings of each Sunday’s 

homily can be found on our  
website shemporia.org/homilies 

We’re looking for  

Sacred Heart School alumni!  
We want you to… 

Keep in touch with classmates! 
Share stories and life experiences!  

Relive, reminisce and retell! 
Watch progress of your alma mater!  

 Submit your online 

shsemporia.org/stay-connected . 
 

We would love to get pictures of 
your memories!  Email them to 

alumni@shemporia.org   
Follow us on social media! 

Automated External  
Defibrillators (AED) are  

located in the north church 

entrance and near the  
principal’s office at SHS. 

The church is open  
for private prayer  
Monday - Friday 
6 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
and weekends 
Noon to 6 p.m. 

The church office is  
open to the public  

Monday - Wednesday  
from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Thursday 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
Closed Friday 

Monday: Rv 1:1-4; 2:1-5/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 
and 6 [Rev 2:17]/Lk 18:35-43 
Tuesday: Rv 3:1-6, 14-22/Ps 15:2-3a, 
3bc-4ab, 5 [Rev 3:21]/Lk 19:1-10 
Wednesday: Rv 4:1-11/Ps 150:1b-2, 3-

4, 5-6 [1b]/Lk 19:11-28 
Thursday: Rv 5:1-10/Ps 149:1b-2, 3-4, 
5-6a and 9b [Rev 5:10]/Lk 19:41-44 
Friday: Rv 10:8-11/Ps 119:14, 24, 72, 
103, 111, 131 [103a]/Lk 19:45-48  
Saturday: Rv 11:4-12/Ps 144:1b, 2, 9-
10 [1b]/Lk 20:27-40 
Next Sunday: Ez 34:11-12, 15-17/Ps 
23:1-2, 2-3, 5-6 [1]/1 Cor 15:20-26, 28/
Mt 25:31-46 

November 25: Mass at 8:15a not 5:30p 
November 25:  No Adoration or  
Confessions 
November 26:  Thanksgiving Day, No 
Mass 
November 28-29:  Fr. Ron Livojevich 
here while Fr. Farrar visits family 
November 28:  No Confessions 
December 1:  Giving Tuesday 
December 6:  Discipleship Presentation 
December 8:  Feast of the Immaculate 
Conception Mass at 5:30p 
December 8:  Church office Closed for 
Feast Day 
December 8:  SHS Dining Night at  
Gambino’s Pizza 
December 15:  Sacred Heart Advent 

Penance Service, 7pm 
December 19:  St. Joseph Advent  
Penance Service, 9:30am 
December 28-30:  No weekday Mass 
December 31:  Vigil Mass for the  
Solemnity of Mary, the Holy Mother of 
God, 5:30p 
January 1:  Mass for the Solemnity of 
Mary, the Holy Mother of God, 10:00a 
January 24-30:  Catholic Schools Week 
February 9:  SHS Dining Night at Billy 
Sims 5-8pm 
February 17:  Ash Wednesday  

mailto:alumni@shemporia.org



